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We, John W. O’Neal and John G. O’Neal, do hereby authorize KAREN GRIFFIS to be our representative
and act on the behalf of O’Neal Roofing Company and O’Neal Contracting Inc. in all aspects of applying for
a building permit in Any Florida County.

If you have any questions, please call me at (386) 752-7578.
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John W. O'Neal John G. O'Neal

CCC016346 CCC1329495

CBC057550 CGC1504135

State of FL

County of Columbia

Sworn to and subscribed before me this k day of é“\% , 2022 by John W. O’Neal and John G.

O’Neal who is personally known to me.
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212 SE Hickory Dr Lake City, FL 32025
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